
When
Thursday, August 18,
2022 at 4:00 p.m.

Where
Harbour House Hotel
Crofton Room
121 Upper Ganges Rd
Salt Spring Island

Who should attend?
Anyone affected by 
the proposed bylaw. 

Proposed Bylaw No. 530
Land Use Bylaw Amendment

Accessory Dwelling Units

What is Proposed Bylaw No. 530 about?

Proposed Bylaw No. 530 seeks to amend the Salt
Spring Island Land Use Bylaw (SS LUB) to allow
Accessory Dwelling Units, such as secondary
suites, cottages, or garden suites, to be established
on an expanded number of properties island-wide. 

How do I get more information?

Copies of the bylaw, the Public Hearing binder and
other information on the project is available for
review on the Salt Spring Island Current Project
webpage and, at the Islands Trust office at #1-500
Lower Ganges Road, Salt Spring Island, BC, V8K
2N8 from the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Monday to Friday, excluding statutory holidays. 

HAVE
YOUR 

SAY

PUBLIC HEARING
SALT SPRING ISLAND LOCAL TRUST COMMITTEE

Enquiries?
Louisa Garbo
Acting Regional 
Planning Manager
Islands Trust
ssiinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca
250-537-9144

Submissions

Written submissions are welcome up until the
conclusion of the Public Hearing and can be
emailed to ssiinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca, mailed or
dropped off at the Islands Trust office by 4:30 p.m.
Wednesday, August 17, 2022.  Written comments
made in response to this notice will be available for
public review. 
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